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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


May 21, 2015


 


Outbound Fort Pitt Tunnel Overnight Single-Lane Restrictions
Next Week in Pittsburgh


 


Pittsburgh – PennDOT District 11 is announcing overnight single-lane lane restrictions in
the outbound (westbound) Fort Pitt Tunnel in the City of Pittsburgh, Allegheny County, will
occur Tuesday through Friday nights, May 26-29.
 
Outbound single-lane restrictions will occur Tuesday through Friday nights from 10 p.m. to
6 a.m. in the Fort Pitt Tunnel.  No restrictions will occur in the inbound (eastbound) tunnel.
 
Crews from Mosites Construction will perform tunnel ceiling removal operations, concrete
repairs, tunnel lighting electrical work and stand pipe installation. 
 
The overall $14.17 million project includes the removal of the tunnel ceiling, relocation of
CCTV cameras and temperature monitors, concrete repair work to the tunnel walls and air
duct arch, waterline and standpipe improvements, electrical updates, drainage
improvements, reroofing of a portion of the North Portal Building, milling and resurfacing of
the bituminous roadway, pavement marking, and other miscellaneous construction.
 
To help keep motorists informed as work progresses, PennDOT has created an email
distribution list for I-376 Parkway West traffic advisories and construction updates. Enroll
by sending email addresses to stcowan@pa.gov.  Please write “Subscribe – Parkway
West” in the subject line.
 


Motorists can check conditions on major roadways by visiting www.511PA.com. 
511PA, which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay warnings,
weather forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 700 traffic
cameras. 511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and
Android devices, by calling 5-1-1, or by following regional Twitter alerts accessible on
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the 511PA website.


 


MEDIA CONTACT: Steve Cowan, Press Officer, 412-429-5010 (Office), 412-334-
5436 (Cell Phone)
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